Fundraising Department Tel: (02) 9845 3367 Fax: (02) 9845 3457

Mr Ray Vatalidis

the children's hospital at Westmead

Corner Hawkesbury Road and Hainsworth Street
Locked Bag 4001
Westmead NSW 2145
Sydney Australia
DX 8213 Parramatta
Tel +61 2 9845 0000
Fax +61 2 9845 3489
www.chw.edu.au
ABN 53 188 579 090

Dear Mr Vatalidis

Thank you so much for your generous donation to our Oncology Unit in response to our Winter Appeal 2005.

As you will have read, our Hospital was built on the tradition of fundraising and donations received from the public. Just as we did in 1880, we still rely on support from the community to help us continue our most important tradition of all – that of providing the very best health care to sick children and their families.

Through your support of the Oncology Unit you help us draw even closer to our goal of finding a cure for children with cancer, as well as improving the support and quality of life for our young cancer patients and their families.

Warm regards

100°

Professor Kim Oates Chief Executive

